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FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE
Porter and Chester Institute Partners with Rhode Island Blood Center for Community Blood Drive

Worcester, MA – Porter and Chester Institute is proud to host a Blood Drive in partnership with the Rhode Island Blood Center, offering members of the community a chance to make a life-saving impact. 
This special event will take place on Wednesday, February 19th, 2025, from 10:00 AM to 4:00 PM, at the Worcester campus, located at 220 Brooks Street, 167 Classroom.
Attendees will not only have the opportunity to give back but will also receive a warm thank-you gift—a cozy pair of mittens!

This blood drive is part of an ongoing effort to support local hospitals and patients in need, as every blood donation can save up to three lives.

Event Details:
Date: Wednesday, February 19, 2025
Time: 10:00 AM – 4:00 PM
Location: Porter and Chester Institute, 220 Brooks Street, Worcester, MA
Registration: Visit ribc.org/drives and use sponsor code M103.

Porter and Chester Institute encourages students, staff, and the local community to come together and support this vital cause. By donating blood, you are not only helping those in need but also strengthening the spirit of community care.

Join us on February 19th and make a difference—one donation at a time!
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About Porter and Chester Institute: Porter and Chester Institute (PCI), a private sector, post-secondary technical institution with seven campuses throughout Connecticut and Massachusetts, featuring eleven different career programs, supports committed students in achieving the technical and professional skills essential for their chosen career through industry- modeled, student-centered education and training. For more information, please visit PCI at www.PorterChester.edu or call (800) 870-6789.
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